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Dear Website Managers,

Earlier this year we added an online designer to our software which allowed you to change and customise your 

web design and banner. Unfortunately, this feature has limited the flexibility and creativity of our designers, and as 

such, we have scheduled it to be removed.

If you need to update your web design or banner using the online designer, please do so before September 1. 

After this time you will have to contact us for any further design changes to your website.

Thanks,

Roger
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